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PT TRANSKON JAYA TBK
(“Company”)
ANNOUNCEMENT TO ALL EMPLOYEES
ABOUT
SUMMARY OF BUSINESS SEGMENT SEPARATION DESIGN
THE COMPANY'S INTERNET SERVICE PROVIDER (“PACNet”)

No : 13/TJ-CORSEC/1/2022

The Company plans to separate the Internet Service Provider Business Segment (“PACNet”) to a
subsidiary which was specifically established to accept the separation of the Internet Service Provider
Business Segment (“PACNet”).

With due observance of the provisions in Article 127 of the Limited Liability Company Law ("LLCL"), we
have announced the Summary of the Separation Plan through the Daily Newspaper "Media Indonesia”
on January 08, 2022. Creditors are deemed to have accepted and agreed to this Separation, if up to 14
(fourteen) days from the date of this announcement, do not file any objections to the Company.

This is to be announced for all the employment of the company.

Balikpapan, January 08, 2022
PT Transkon Jaya Tbk
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Lexi Roland Rompas
President Director




